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12th February 2021 

 

Dear families,  

 

Well, what a journey! We have all made it to half term! 

 

Can I thank everyone for their support, care and understanding at this difficult 

time. From our resilient children, who have just been the best; to you, the 

parents, who have been so supportive and understanding and finally to our 

dedicated staff who just keep on giving and supporting you all. 

 

I think today’s live assembly just made us all realise what a close school 

community we have and how lucky we are to be part of this. Just to see all of 

those smiling faces was a joy to behold! I know some of the Reception and Year 

1 parents would love to be part of this so we will look in to this further. 

 

Moving forward, we will be continuing our remote learning from Monday 22nd 

February and will still be teaching critical worker children in school whilst 

others work from home. We are then hoping the Prime Minister makes an 

announcement to inform us when we will be open further. We will keep you up to 

date with any developments.  

 

We do hope you all have the opportunity of staying safe and taking care next 

week. We will miss seeing your faces! 

 

Take care #teamankermoor.  

 

Stay safe, 

 

Simon Russell 

 

 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

         Our face to face live assembly – WELL DONE ALL! 


